
August 2021
Dear Pupils and Parents of West York Area High School,

Welcome to West York Area High School!  The purpose of the student handbook is to give
school district students and their parents/ guardians an understanding of the general rules
and guidelines for attending and receiving an education in our school.  In case of a conflict
between a Board policy and the provisions of this handbook, the policy most recently adopted
by the Board will prevail. If policy changes are enacted during the school year, the
Administration will communicate those changes to students, staff, and parents/guardians.

As a child’s primary teacher, parents are very important to the success of the educational
experience.  A cooperative relationship between the school and home in which students,
parents, and teachers meet their responsibilities is necessary if every child is to be successful.
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teachers or principals when questions or
concerns arise.

It is imperative that parents and students read and review the handbook. We are asking
both to sign this page indicating that each has read the handbook.

If you have any questions, please call the school office for clarification. Students, please
submit this signed page to your homeroom teacher by Friday, September 4th. Thank you
for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Ms. Carrie R. Jones Mr. Wayne A. Dull Ms. Kelly S. Mefford
Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal

Student’s Name, Printed Grade

Student’s Signature Date

Parent/Guardian  Signature Date


